
Come Join Us at Good News Bunch 
October 10, 2017 through November 14, 2017 

Boys & Girls grades K-5 are invited 
Good News Bunch includes dynamic Bible lessons, creative learning activities, 

meaningful songs, life-changing Scripture memory 

Good News Bunch will start right after dismissal.  GNB workers escort students to 
nearby sponsor, Lakeside Bible Church. 

Tuesdays at Lakeside Bible Church 
 (Note: We do not meet on days there is no school.) 

Return bottom to school before attending. 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 
Permission is required for your child to attend Good News Bunch at Lakeside Bible 
Church.  By signing below, I give my permission for my child (one child per slip) (child’s 
name)          , to attend Good News Bunch as 
described here, including being walked or driven to nearby Lakeside Bible Church. I 
understand that my child will need to be picked up at 5 pm on Tuesdays after Club. From 
time to time, photos may be taken of the club to show others the ministry in action (i.e. 
newsletters, newspaper, etc.).  I also give permission for my child’s photograph to be used 
in such manner. 
If you have any questions or would like to help, please call. 

Grade  Teacher  Birthday  Allergies?  _________________

Parent Signature   Print parent name   ________________

Address   

Home Phone    Work Phone   _________________________________

Secondary Contact Name & Phone #    

Who can pick up child (first & last names)   

After GNB, will your child be:   Picked up r  YMCA r  Other:   _________________________

*If your child has any type of food allergy, please remind him/her to 
 avoid those particular snacks.

The Good News Bunch desires to share the Gospel of Jesus Christ with the lost; disciple 
born-again believer’s in God’s Word; and establish them in a “Bible-centered” church 
for Christian living. If you have any questions, please call the Lakeside Bible Church 
representative, Ken Parkin at 281-743-3302.
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